
September 1, 2021 
 
 
To all Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Goffstown Network was established in 1991 and is a non-profit community-based organization 
dedicated to providing food to the residents of Goffstown, Dunbarton and New Boston in times of crisis.  
The organization operates a bi-weekly food pantry and also runs a holiday program. 
 
SAU #19 partnered with the Goffstown Network and established a “Weekend Lunch Program” for 
Goffstown and New Boston students who have limited access to food between school lunch on Friday 
and breakfast on Monday.  We invite you to participate in the selection process to ensure that we are 
reaching the children who are most in need of this service.  Beginning on Friday afternoon, September 
17th, students will receive a bag of nutritious easy-to-open prepared food items which will be carried 
home in their backpacks. 
 
If you believe your child(ren) would benefit from this program, please complete the attached application 
and return it to your school office by Friday, September 10th to the attention of Megan Bizzarro.  All 
information you provide is confidential, and food bags will be distributed to the children with the utmost 
discretion. 
 
We look forward to providing this service to our children.  If you have questions regarding the Weekend 
Food Program, please contact Dianne Macon of the Goffstown Network at (603) 497-3433. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Balke 
Superintendent of Schools 


